
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 4 Week 4Newsletter November 3rd 2023 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

Market Day: 

Thanks again for the  wonderful support shown at our schools market day last Friday. Exceedingly proud of           
stupendous work undertaken by our students. 

Mr James Nyssen: 

Sadly we farewell Mr Nyssen tomorrow. His service is at 11.30am at the Catholic Sacred Heart Church. Staff,                
children and B.O.T. wish to send their  heartfelt condolences  to his whanau at this extremely sad time. James           
will be missed. He has helped many children here at school with improving their reading and self confidence.  

Hikoi Meeting: (all to attend) 

Tuesday 14th November. 6pm , Room 5. 

School Photos: 

Our school photos will be taken on the 14th November. Forms were sent out earlier this week. Please contact                   
Leonie in the office if you have any questions. 

 

Teachers Only Day—Friday 24th November: 

On Friday 24th November, all Northern Wairoa Primary Schools will be attending a NZ Curriculum Refresh Day. 
(Te ao tangata/Social Sciences including NZ Histories). This will not impact the Hikoi students who will be on 
camp. 

 

Basketball:            

Our team had another good win. We are definitely improving week by week. Well done team. 

 

Sport was a winner: 

How good were the Kiwi’s beating Oz 30  - 0  (yes nil) 

Not so joyous our  Blackferns losing to a very tough English side. 

Black Caps are  through to semi final’s of World Cup. They will play India. 

  

Weather looks great for a fish this weekend. 

TIGHT LINES 

 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 
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Bad Hair Day 


